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The Honorable
John Young
House of Representatives
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Young: f,·431  C .

This will acknowledge your letter of June 7 requesting a
report concerning the adequacy of service afforded vet-
erans in the South Texas area. We have requested the
Manager of our San Antonio Regional Office to provide us

55 with a current evaluation of this service and will advise
you promptly when we receive his report.

Very truly yours,

r.:Sm
P. N. BROWNSTEIN

Chief Benefits Director
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